
ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE 

PUBLIC POLICY & ADMINISTRATION PROGRAM       

ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

Tuesday, December 1st via Zoom online meeting 
 

7:00 p.m.  
 

In attendance: Marilyn Browne, Aron Bryce, John Daly, Tracy Garrett, Ed 
Hooper, Russ Kimball, Jeff Kronschnabl, Amy Shafran, James Steffens, 
Tony Stillo, Elizabeth Van Scoyoc, and Nicholas Zoller 

  
Not in attendance: Brian Aungst, Susan Demers, Frank Edmunds, Sheryl    
Goff, Donald Hall, Chris Harper, David Harewood, Dina Hyson, Sean 
Kennedy, Micah Maxwell, James Olliver, Rafael Murga, Robert Pergolizzi, 
John Tuthill, Mike Waters 

 
 WELCOME &   Professor Jeff Kronschnabl 
 INTRODUCTIONS:   Instructor in Charge 
      Public Policy and Administration Program 
 

Introduction of Public Policy and Administration Advisory Committee 
Members. 
 
The advisory committee discussed their perspectives on the Capstone 
Panel Discussion webinar which occurred prior to the advisory committee 
meeting.  
 
Professor Kronschnabl provided updates on: 
Public Policy City of Largo Management Associate position,  
Seminole Business Associate Training program,  
COVID virus pandemic requiring changeover to online and Zoom classes,  
Our new Urban and Regional Planning Professor Lorraine Duffy Suarez, 
and Public Policy and Administration graduate Sane Haidara’s non-profit 
school nutrition program in Timbuktu, Africa.  
 
Additionally, the Public Policy & Administration Leader Newsletter will be 
released soon. 
 
Open discussion from all in attendance included but not limited to: 
 
Civics High School outreach and student participation 



Enhancement of our digital presence for our program marketing 
Recording of our Advisory Board meetings 
Have representation at Pinellas County Schools – Great American Teach In 
V.I.P Youth program for community participation and collaboration 
Development of long and short term goals for Advisory Board 
 
Numerous comments and compliments from Advisory Board members 
demonstrating support, direction and appreciation to SPC’s Public Policy 
and Administrations staff, faculty, students and college as a whole. 

 
Professor Kronschnabl thanked the committee for their service to our 
students and program.  

 
The meeting concluded at 7:50 p.m. 

 

 


